
 
 

 

 

 

 First Fire Truck in Conewago Township 

   

The Strinestown Community Fire Company was organized in 1953 and took    

delivery of this GMC/Darley pumper in November, 1954. Having a pump 

capacity of 500 gallons per minute and holding 800 gallons of water, this truck 

served our rural township well.  In 1974 this engine was relocated from the 

Strinestown station to a newly established satellite station located in the 

Conewago Township Building. After being replaced by a new engine it was 

retired and refurbished. Today, it currently represents the Fire Company at 

parades and funerals.  

In 2005 a three bay station was built at 5 Fisher Drive, adjacent to the 

Conewago Township Building, and now houses an engine and a brush unit.  

An engine, rescue, tanker and a utility are located at the station built in 1980 

on the Susquehanna Trail in Strinestown. 

 
Source: Members of the Strinestown Community Fire Co. 
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